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10 July 2023  
Councillor Safiya Saeed  
 
By Email 
 
 
Dear Safiya, 
 
On behalf of everyone at The Royal Foundation of The Prince and Princess of Wales and the Royal Household, I 
wanted to thank you for your recent support for the launch of Homewards; an incredibly important milestone for 
us, and one that has been in the making for some time.  
 
We were delighted to have the opportunity to visit Reach Up Youth as part of this launch moment and we are very 
grateful to you for hosting this visit. I know Prince William found it invaluable to hear about the vital work you are 
doing to prevent homelessness amongst young people within your community, and we were very pleased to be 
able to spotlight this inspiring work as part of the launch.  
 
The launch of Homewards is just the beginning. At the heart of this project is a belief that homelessness does not 
need to be an inevitable part of life and that by working together, it is possible to make homelessness rare, brief 
and unrepeated.   
 
We very much hope to continue to work together over the next five years to turn this ambition into reality so 
please do stay in touch.   
 
Our sincerest thanks once again for your support making the launch of Homewards a success.   
 
With my very best wishes,  
 

 
 
Amanda Berry OBE  
Chief Executive 


